
TH E C ENTU R Y AS S O CI AT I O IM j 9 19O J 

7 WEST FORTY-THIRD STREET

J.V.N. D.NEW YORK 36, N.Y.

April 15, 1955

Mr. John V.N. Dorr 
1040 Park Avenue 
New York 23,N.Y.

Dear Mr.Dorr
I have been informed by Mr. .Tame? 

Kellum Smith that no acknowledgement 
has been received by you of your gift 
to the Century in November 1954 of a 
book of photographs prepared by your 
wife.

I understand that an acknowledge­
ment was mailed to you but either my 
information on this point is erroneous 
or the acknowledgement went astray.

I deeply regret this^and,if your 
not receiving the acknowledgement was 
due to oversight at this end I wish to 
apologize in the name of the Century 
Association to your wife and yourself.

Enclosed herewith you will find a 
formal acknowledgement of your gift.

Acting Chairman 
Committee on 
Literature
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APR
The Century Association

7 WEST FORTY-THIRD STR«i; N. o.

NEW YORK, April 15 , 19 55

THE COMMITTEE ON LITERATURE

ACKNOWLEDGES WITH THANKS THE RECEIPT

from John V.N. Dorr

OF MOTHER AND CHILD
By Nell Dorr

E.OR THE COMMITTEE
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